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Have a lovely half term break! 

This half term has flown by—but it has been such a 
lovely positive time in school. The curriculum across 
school has provided some exciting opportunities for 

learning, including trips and visitors. The children in Reception have 
been amazing—and have grown in independence and resilience 

through the 7weeks. It’s a good chance now for the children to re-
charge ready for the next half term and all the fun it brings!               

See you all on Monday 1st November.  

 DATE EVENT 

Friday 22nd October Last day of the half term 

Monday 1st November Return from half term 

Monday 8th November Year 6 Height and Weight 

Monday 8th November Football match—round 2 Y5/6 

Thursday 11th November Whole school—Flu immunisation 

Monday 15th November Year 6 Residential trip to Arthog 

Tuesday 23rd November Year 3/4 Gymnastics competition 

Monday 13th December Christmas Carol Service in the 
church 

Wednesday 15th December Classes 3,4,5 trip to the New Vic 
Theatre—Beauty and the Beast 

Thursday 16th December Christmas dinner—wear your 
Christmas jumper! 

Friday 17th December Last day of term -Christmas holidays 

Tuesday 4th January Staff PD day in school 

Wednesday 5th January Return from Christmas—all children 

 

Half-termly Achievement Certificates 

 

Respectful, Resilient, Responsible, Reflective,               

Resourceful       

Each half term, we choose a group of children who have 

worked hard towards our 5Rs. It is very hard to choose as 

there is always a reason for every child to receive a         

certificate. 

Well done to: 

Class 1: Elliott B, Archie C-S, Sophie I,                    

Aurelia  

 

Class 2: Xanthe, Millie J, Lewis B, Flora L,             

Ava-Rose  

 

 Class 3: Emily C, Saffron B, Sienna D, Oliver H 

 

 Class 4: Tyler R, Tammy R, Mel, Sebastian G 

 

Class 5: Euan, Isobel W, Jaimee S, Harry C 

 

All our class animals have been chosen for our class 

teams! 

Key Stage 1 Athletics 

Some of the children from Class 2 took part 
in an Athletics tournament this week. They 

represented our school brilliantly and 
showed superb resilience throughout the 

morning. Mr Parton was very proud of them. 

Harvest Celebration 

Did you find the Harvest video? 

Do watch and enjoy on the website—there is a link on the right 
hand side below the calendar and newsletters link 

Friends of High Ercall Primary School (FHEPS) 

We will be holding the first FHEPS meeting in school for a while on 
Thursday 4th November at 7pm. School hall so we can space out. 

Please come and join us—it is open to all parents interested in helping 
raise money for school.   

Fundraising aim: We are raising money to cre-
ate a new sensory garden in the areas we 
cleared at the bottom of the playground.  

We want it to look fabulous by the spring! 

Flu immunisation letters 

Letters from the NHS team are coming home today as paper 
copies (so please check your child’s bag!!). These MUST be 

returned with either a Yes or No for your child to be             
immunised. Please consider this carefully and then return the 
form in the first week back. Immunisations are scheduled for 

Thursday 11th November 

What’s been happening this week? 

Year 6 have been taught some important life lessons 
this week. Clare Walker-Shale from West Mercia Po-

lice has been delivering the STAR project: Stop, 
Think, Act, Reflect. It has included learning about 
drugs and alcohol, and having the confidence to 

stand up and say no. All very important. The    
children have been brilliant—as ever.  

 

Class 2 had a screaming time in the forest 
yesterday, with a witch, pumpkins and all 

sorts of fun. 

Have a safe Halloween—if it is something 
you celebrate! 


